

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Wed 12/5/2012 4:56:51 PM
Subject: GIV Enrique

Jeffrey,

Gary is asking if 5.7M is our final offer? I Told Gary I would not approve offering higher, and Enrique was out of line with his 6.7M counter, I also told Gary it would be your decision. The owner of the Global is not lowering his price since he informed Enrique he has other interested parties.

is 5.7M final on Enrique's GIV?

thx
Larry